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Summer Fair Donations 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are holding our annual Summer Fair on Thursday 24th July from 2pm-3.30pm.  

We would be grateful for any donations of bottles (wine, soft drinks etc), cakes, toys in 
good condition, books and unwanted gifts (toiletries, candles etc). Donations can be 
brought in through your child/ children’s classrooms and will be collected by the 
Wellbeing Team.  

We are accepting donations from the week beginning 9th June 2025. 

If you are donating home-made cakes could you please bring these in on the morning of 
the Fair. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

Kindest regards, 

 
Mrs K Allen and Miss M Whitehead 
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